
From: Magee, Charles H. 

Sent: 3/12/2014 4:47:01 PM 

To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 

Cc: 

Bee: 

Subject: RE:|Redacted 

Thanks Laura. 
Chuck 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2014 1:39 PM 
To: Magee, Charles H.; Redacted 
Subject: Re: Redacted 

Chuck 
I apologize for not sending you info sooner ~ I left town and forgot! 

email. She can explain what all does and what she is doing for the CEC. 

-- Chuck is in the CPUC's Risk Assessment group. 

Reda 

Reda 

So here is Redac 

Redac 

You two should know each other. 

All the best 
Laura 

Original Message 
From: Magee, Charles H. [mailto:charles.magee@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2014 01:24 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Redacted 

Hi Laura, 

You mentioned this person when we were in Sacramento a couple of weeks ago. Turns out there are a bizillion 
companies named[Reda [ Would you happen to have her contact information? Or maybe a more exact name of 
her company? 

BTW, the big data request that I sent to you, I am planning to send to all of our gas utilities. Just trying to 
determine some best practices for leak management. I'm also planning to look outside Calif. 

Thanks, 
Chuck 
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PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/coropanv/privacy/customer/ 
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